Golf Committee Meeting Notes
March 10th, 2025

Those in attendance:   Joe Strange, Tina Winkler, Allen Scott, Rob Schaff, Mike Miller, Tom Patterson, Joe Mills, Gary Seith, Aaron deBerge

· Rob trimmed up the trees around the golf course.
· Course is open for Golf Carts on Wednesday 3/12/25 – yellow flag for now
· Golf Shack should be open around 3/15.
· Golf Carts can be inspected and given stickers once shack opens (approx. 3/15)
· Golf Cart rentals will be available on April 1st, no joke.
· Rob is working on quotes and approval to cut down the trees by the shack & tennis courts and put in concrete for more usable space for tables & golf carts
· Rob is hoping to start cleaning up on Hole 5 around the sand trap area this year.

· GHIN system was approved by the board.   Rob is finalizing steps to complete registration & course slope rating  

· Junior golf has 50 kids signed up so far.   Cut off for sign-ups will be 4/1.

· Spring Fling is May 4th.     Flyer will be sent out in April & sign up date will be published.





· NEXT GOLF COMMITTEE MEETING APRIL 14TH, 2025
